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March 4, 2019 
 
  
Dear Colleague: 
 
Please join us for the upcoming Spring Northern New England Cardiovascular Disease Study Group 
Regional Meeting.  The dates for the meeting are May 16 & 17, 2019, at the Maine Medical Center in 
Portland, Maine. 
 
 

Thursday, May 16th - Nurses’ Meeting 

1:00 pm – 2:00 pm   Registration (Light refreshments will be served)  
2:00 pm – 3:30 pm Plenary 
3:30 pm – 4:30 pm Nurses’ workgroups  

Cardiac Surgery 
PCI  

 
 

Friday, May 17th - NNE Meeting 

8:00 am – 9:00 am Registration & Continental Breakfast 
9:00 am – 12:00 pm Welcome/Introductions/News 

Plenary  
 12:00 pm – 1:00 pm Lunch 

12:00 pm – 1:00 pm Executive Committee 
 1:00 pm – 4:30 pm NNE Workgroups 

Cardiac Surgery 
PCI 
  

HOTELS 
Blocks of rooms have been reserved at the following hotels.  Please call the hotel of your choice 

directly and ask for the Northern New England Cardiovascular Disease Study Group (NNE) room block. 
 

 The Westin Portland Haborview, Daily rate is $149+ tax.  TEL:  (207) 775-5411.  Room rate 
good until April 19, 2019. 

 La Quinta Inn & Suites, Daily rate is $116.10(King) or $125.10 (Dbl Queen)+ tax.  
TEL:  (207) 871-0611.  Room rate good until April 25, 2019. 

 Clarion Hotel – Portland, Daily rate is $89+ tax.  TEL:  (207) 774-5611.  Room rates are good 
until April 16, 2019. 

 
 

Attached please find the registration form.   
 

Please return your registration form to the NNECDSG Research Office via fax at (603) 653-3554; or via email: 
Deborah.A.Doscinski@Dartmouth.Edu ; or via mail:  Deborah Doscinski, NNECDSG/Rubin 512, One Medical 
Center Drive, Lebanon, NH  03756.   No later than Monday, May 13, 2019. 
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DIRECTIONS 
 

MAINE MEDICAL CENTER 
22 Bramhall Street 

Portland, ME  04102 
TEL:  207-662-0111 

 
 
From Lebanon, NH (2 HR 40 MIN) and from Burlington, VT (4 HR) and Concord, NH (1 HR 47 MIN) 
 

 Take I-89 South. 
 Merge onto I-93 South toward Manchester/Boston (Portions toll). 
 Merge onto NH-101 East via EXIT 7 on the left toward Seacoast/Portsmouth. 
 Merge onto I-95 North toward Portsmouth/Maine Pts (Portions toll) (Crossing into Maine). 
 Merge onto I-295 North via EXIT 44 toward Downtown Portland/South Portland (Portions toll). 
 Take the US-1A exit, EXIT 5, toward ME-22 
 Merge onto Congress St/ME-26 via the ramp on the left toward Bus Terminal. 
 Turn right onto Bramhall St. 

 
 
 



THE NORTHERN NEW ENGLAND CARDIOVASCULAR DISEASE STUDY GROUP  
               Cathy S. Ross, MS        Rubin 513 

                          One Medical Center Drive        Lebanon, NH  03756 
                          (603) 653-3555        (603) 653-3554 Fax  

Page 3 of 3 

 
 
 
 

NNE SPRING MEETING 2019 -- REGISTRATION FORM 
 
 

*** Due no later than Monday, May 13, 2019 *** 
 

 
 

Please print legibly. 
 
 
 
Name:_________________________________ Title:_____________________________________ 
 
Med. Ctr:  ______________________________ E-Mail:___________________________________ 
          (THIS IS REQUIRED) 
 
 
Not on our mailing list?  Please provide your address phone number. 
 
 Address: __________________________________________ 
 
 Address: __________________________________________ 
 
 Phone: __________________________________________ 
 
 Fax:  __________________________________________ 
 
 
Please register me for the meeting as indicated below: 
We will be offering two-way videoconferencing for the plenary and breakout sessions for those who 
wish to participate but cannot attend in person.  When registering, please mark if you will be an “On-
Site” participant or a “Videoconference” participant. 
 

 On-Site Videoconference 
Thursday Nurses’ Meeting – Cardiology   
Thursday Nurses’ Meeting – Cardiac Surgery   
Friday Meeting - Cardiology   
Friday Meeting – Cardiac Surgery   

 

Please let us know if you have any special dietary and/or 
accessibility requirements. 

 
Please return your registration form to Deborah Doscinski via fax: (603) 653-3554; or via email: 
Deborah.A.Doscinski@Dartmouth.Edu; or via mail:  Deborah Doscinski, NNECDSG/Rubin 512, One Medical 
Center Drive, Lebanon, NH  03756  


